
 

 

 

Notice Date:  December 20, 2021 
To:   Georgia Medicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Orthotics and Prosthetics Claim 
Effective Date: March 1, 2022 
 
Summary 
As a continued effort to ensure appropriate claims coding and reimbursement, starting March 1, 2022, 
CareSource in accordance with the GAMMIS Orthotic and Prosthetic Services Fee Schedule will begin 
denying claims that are submitted when more than one unit is billed within two years. Please visit the 
orthotic and prosthetic manual for applicable HPCS codes. 

Impact 
The edit will impact providers submitting claims on the 1500 Health Insurance Claim Form that submit a 
claim line HCPCS codes found within the orthotic and prosthetic manual more than the allowable frequency 
of 1 in 2 years. 

Please visit: www.mmis.georgia.gov for the Orthotic and Prosthetic fee schedule. 

Questions? 
If you have additional questions, please contact Provider Services at 888-202-1058 or your Health 
Partner Representative.  
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